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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Management Arrangements at Kinross High School 
 
Following a rigorous selection process we have appointed Ms Jillian Shaw as Acting 
Headteacher at Kinross High School. Ms Shaw is currently Depute Headteacher with 
Falkirk Council and brings with her, a wealth of experience and expertise, together with 
a strong commitment to continuing to provide very good learning and teaching at Kinross 
High School.  
 
Ms Shaw is very much looking forward to meeting with you all in due course, and to being 
involved in the wider community. She is making plans to visit the school in the near future 
to meet the children and staff. 
 
Ms Shaw will take up post as Acting Headteacher at Kinross High School on 19 August 
2025. 
 
I am very grateful to the parents from the Parent Council, for so ably representing the 
views of parents and carers during the interview process and for their support in recruiting 
Ms Shaw. 
 
Interim arrangements will be communicated in due course. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Bernadette Scott  
Service Manager – Rural Schools 2-18 

  

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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